
 

 

 

Our Ref: LD/SF/cc/Ski trip update 

 

15th July 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

New Hampshire Ski Trip 2021 - Update 

 

As we are currently living through some uncertain times, you may have some questions about 

next year’s Ski Trip.    

 

At the time of writing this letter, the government have not released any guidance on school 

trips that are planned for 2021, therefore the ski trip is still currently going ahead as planned. 

If the guidance changes and this causes a change to the trip, we will notify you of this and act 

on the advised guidance.  

 

As the trip is still going ahead, we are asking that you continue to make payments are as per 

the payment plan, detailed below.  If you have faced financial hardship due to COVID-19 we 

ask that the balance of the trip is paid by Monday 2nd November 2020.  If you cannot pay the 

balance by Monday 2nd November 2020, then unfortunately you will lose your £300 non-

refundable deposit and your child will not be able to travel on the trip.   

 

• £150 by Monday 6th January 2020  

• £140 by Monday 3rd February 2020  

• £140 by Monday 2nd March 2020  

• £140 by Monday 6th April 2020  

• £140 by Monday 4th May 2020  

• £140 by Monday 1st June 2020  

• £140 by Monday 6th July 2020  

• £140 by Monday 7th September 2020  

• £140 by Monday 5th October 2020  

• £110 by Monday 2nd November 2020  

 

Optional if your child’s DOB is on or before 20/02/2005  

• £80 Air Passenger Duty by Monday 2nd November 2020  

 

If you have any queries ,please contact postbox@barrbeaconschool.co.uk  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Ms L Draycott 

Headteacher 
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